From: jenny

Sent: Sunday, April 05, 2020 4:25 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Cc: executive

Subject: Hamilton Road BIA Board Member Update

Greetings,

I am writing to update the City Clerk of a recent change in our Board of Management: Cassi Mask-Wildman has voluntarily left the Hamilton Road Business Improvement Area Board as of February 2020. The Board has yet to find a replacement as the recent COVID-19 has made doing so more challenging. We will be sure to update once a replacement has been appointed.

Also, may I receive confirmation of our Board of Directors you have on file for us? I apologize to create work for you but I want to ensure another change requested earlier this year was finalized on your end.

Thank you so much for finding some time to help us out and I hope you're staying healthy + well.

Jenny de Miranda Hamilton Road BIA, Program Coordinator 596 Hamilton Road, Unit B N5Z1S6